

October 3, 2014

Mr. Jeffrey Hargrave President Mahogany, Inc. 910 W. Pratt Street Baltimore, Maryland 21223

Dear Mr. Hargrave,

Thank you for being a generous sponsor of the Museum's Early Childhood Development Programs for 2014 and your participation in our annual Recognition Day and Royal Blue Open at Caves Valley Golf Club. Thanks to you, nearly \$250,000.00 was raised for these important programs over the course of this past year!

All of our golfers returned reporting a fabulous experience on this renowned course. Of course, the perfect early fall day, which we ordered especially for you, didn't hurt. The cocktail reception and our railroad excursion into the spectacular culinary and wine regions of the United States brought the day to an end on a warm note.

It is our sincere hope that the video shown that evening was a good illustration of the many ways in which the Museum's Early Childhood Programs impact so many children in so many ways.

Designed in cooperation with the Smithsonian Institution, the Museum's early learning programs touched more than 70,000 children this past year and have received widespread critical acclaim. Many of those early learners come here from very challenged communities in and around Baltimore City.

I have always said how fortunate it is that kids are born with a love for trains. Their enthusiastic fascination with big machines provides us with the perfect platform to help parents and guardians influence their child's development by teaching in an amazing environment where kids interact with real objects, real people, real science and math.

The Board of Directors and staff wish to thank you personally for your generous support. We simply couldn't be leaders in this important field without you.

Header for joining us."

Sincerely,

Courtney B. Wilson Executive Director